
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
To All Parents 
 
Friday 25 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Bath Children’s Literature Festival  
 
The “Reading is Magic” Festival is a week-long schedule of daily events online 
hosted by the Children’s Literature Laureate, Cressida Cowell, starting on Sunday 27 

September. She will be joined by an all-star line-up of leading authors and illustrators 
along with a learning programme, to be viewed either at point of broadcast or on 
demand afterwards. All sessions are free and available for everyone, everywhere. 
Some of the authors taking part are real favourites of ours in the library, including 
Robin Stevens and Chris Riddell. 
 
For further information and access to free sessions please look at the website 
https://www.readingismagicfestival.com/ 
 
I hope you enjoy taking part in this great celebration children’s literature. 
 
 
Catherine Mentzel 
Librarian 
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